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Find your way! Aurora Classic vs. New Aurora for Faculty & Staff 

• Always start from the Aurora launch page!  

• Cards on the launch page will bring you to the most current location for information, which 

may still be Aurora Classic.  

• Functions will transition incrementally to New Aurora over the coming year. 

 

What to expect in 2025: 

• Grade Entry: functionality related to grade entry, change of grade, and grade approvals will 

be moving to New Aurora in 2025. Consultations with representative faculty and staff are 

ongoing. 

• Class Lists: also moving to New Aurora in 2025! Discussions include opportunities to display 

student photos and other information. 

 

Find support contacts, report an issue, and access resources on the project SharePoint site 

Need Help? 

What’s New for Students? 

Registration moved to New Aurora in November 2024! 

 

Tuition Fee Appeal request form: a new online form will trigger a workflow and 

improve status update notifications. Targeted to be released in February 2025. 

 

My Exams card: coming mid-February, a new card on the Aurora launch page will 

display a personalized exam schedule for the current term. 

 

New Aurora Feedback: students can share their thoughts about using New 

Aurora by completing an online form from the launch page. 

 

 

The Aurora Modernization Project continues to roll out new functionality incrementally, introducing 

additional security, new features, and opportunities to implement more frequent upgrades into the future.  

Phase 2 consultation began in November 2024, focusing on features that directly impact faculty and staff. 

Visit us here! 

https://experience.elluciancloud.ca/uom12982
https://umanitoba.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/um-intranet-aurora-modernization-project/SitePages/aurora-modernization-project.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=QufNi8

